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President of The Johns Hopkins University:
DR. MILTON S. EISENHOWER . . ... o.vvniennnnnnn Baltimore

President of the Peabody Institute:
HERBERT J. WATT, EsQ.................. ... ... Baltimore

There was one change in the membership of the Hall of Records
Commission. On March 10, 1961, Herbert J. Watt succeeded John R.
Montgomery as President of the Peabody Institute, and Mr. Watt there-
upon took Mr. Montgomery’s place on the Commission.

No meetings of the Commission were held during fiscal year 1961.



